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Hello, 

 

  I support this as it happens in many other states all across the USA. This can 

increase revenue for small business and help others who cannot afford a standard 

vehicle to travel short distances for work, food, groceries, ect ect ect. We can easily 

take examples from the many other states that all ready enact these practices.  

 

Thanks, 

Chris  


